
Happy Halloween! And you are...
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Across

1. "I'm the Caped Crusader's worst 
nightmare."

6. Became spacey (not Kevin) maybe 
from too much candy, with "out"

11. "[Evil laugh] I'm Simon the 
meanie!"

12. ___ dicta (incidental remarks) or 
dead line writer?

14. "Me? A combo of something 
Egyptian + something canine. Woof!""

15. "No, I'm not Frankenstein but 
many think I am."

17. "Care to comment for the Daily 
Planet?"

18. At Halloween, you ___ __ 
anything you want!

20. "Have you seen Boo Boo? He has 
the picnic basket with treats."

21. "If I sing 'In The Navy', would that 
give you a clue?" (anagram of SUN)

22. "Call me Mork. My costume is 
___-Fi inspired."

23. Fashionable fleecy footwear brand 
great for cool autumn nights

24. "It goes well with the horns, don't 
you think?!"

26. "It's not easy being green (and 
mean)!"

28. With 37-Down, "I can be seen on 
RuPaul's TV show!?"

29. A little drama?

31. Bolo ties from the Halloween 
Hangman collection?

33. "Do the black-electical-taped 
glasses give it away?"

35. "Oui, oui. I am fashion designer 
Christian ___!"

36. "Just a nun from the Black 
Lagoon!?" (3 words)

43. "Who ___ the best costume?"

44. "I'm sworn between good and evil? 
Or like 1-Across versus 40-Down."

45. "Hi, I'm ___ and I sweep  
chimneys!"

46. "Behold", to the one togaed as 
Emperor Maximus!" (anagram of 
CECE)

48. "Make __ __!" (order heard from 
someone dressed as Star Trek's 
Captain Picard)

49. "I planted the first wine grapes and 
was called the 'Apostle of California'!"

53. "Hey, where's that wascally 
wabbit?"

54. "Nothing could be finer than to 
order me in a diner!" (3 words)

58. "I'm more the Gal Gadot version 
than the Lynda Carter one."

59. [Marching back and forth] "Hup, 
2, 3, 4. I'm a ___ __ parade!"

Down

1. "You wish that you can keep me in 
a bottle? Dream on!"

2. "I may not be green but I'm mean 
and ugly!"

3. "Uh, uh, uh...me ape of India!' 
(anagram of ARK)

4. "I fight discrimation in the 
workplace!": Abbr. embroided on this 
new superhero's cape

5. "I'm a dish that gets cooked and 
served over and over again. Kinda like 
refried beans?"

6. "Just another one of the living dead. 
Are you going to eat that ladyfinger?"

7. "I'm skinny so this woodwind 
costume is perfect!"

8. "We're Trent Reznor's rock group so 
don't call us Anais and we did not 
write 'Henry and June'!"

9. "I'm a little handcrafted teapot 
online retailer!" (anagram of STYE)

10. Goes out of the way to go to the 
scariest (and best tricks and treats) 
houses

11. "The Dalai Lama once lived with 
me in Tibet's capital."

13. "You like my dreads and my ___ 
music?"

14. "Have you seen my pet parent 
Mickey Mouse? I'll play with 14-
Across until he shows up!"

16. "Tennis is my racket but I still lost 
to tennis queen King"

19. "Yep! This ATM costume was 
built by ___!"

25. "I'm a younger version of 17-
across who lives in Smallville."

26. Stupified, maybe from too much 
candy, with "out"

27. Stabs like Michael Myers on and 
in "Halloween"

28. "Hola! I like to explore the world 
with my monkey friend Boots!"

30. "We're a rock group of badgers."

32. Expressions of costume awe

34. "Yo! I'm the doctor of rap keepin' 
the BEATS!"

35. "__ _ have candy stuck in my 
teeth?"

36. "We are the Guevara clones!"

37. See 28-Across

38. "I'm an avian money holder!?"

39. "I'm a lifesaver who might shock 
you!"

40. "I go 'Bop, bop, boppin' with Robin 
to protect Gotham City!"

41. "The stage __ ___"

42. "I like to wield my hammer when 

it's hammer time (but would never 
wear the pants)!"

47. Endings for sock and switch

48. "I'm a pop-up ad for an online 
lending company."

50. "__ __ extra cost to you" (free 
offer for costume accessories)

51. Take, as advice for a disguise

52. "...That this shall be, __ __ will 
fall for it?" said the Julius Caesar in 
Roman military regalia

53. "Me starring in a new horror movie 
'Nightmare on Sesame Street' as the 
ticklish terror!"

55. Package of stick figures, perhaps: 
Abbr.

56. "Yo-ho-ho! I'm the Cap'n from J. 
C. Lincoln's novel." (anagram of IRE)

57. So whose costume did you vote 
___?


